
 

03 December 2019 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
You will soon have an invitation for your son or daughter to apply to 
take part in an RS trip to Krakow in Poland. This trip will take place in 
October 2020.  
 
Before you decide whether or not to apply for this trip I would like to 
make you aware of some of the other opportunities that may be 
available in Year 10, but which have yet to be finalised (prices quoted 
are also for this year). I hope that this will help you to plan accordingly. 
 
This year there have been opportunities for Y10 students to go on: 
 
The Italy Trip for Y10 Geography students (£750) 
The Battlefields Trip for Y10 History students (£360) 
The Barcelona Food/Art Trip for Y10 students (£575) 
The Romania Trip for Y10 Leadership students (£800)  
 
There may also be the Malawi and Taizé trips in Y11. 
 
 
In addition there will be many opportunities to go on other residential 
trips in the UK led by Art, CCF, PE, PA, ASDAN and D of E.  
 
I would like to stress again that this letter is not guaranteeing the above 
trips, however in order to secure the best deal, Miss Day is keen to 
plan for the RE one as soon as possible. I will contact you again 
towards the end of the year when all trips have been finalised.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mrs E Mastin 
Vice Principal 


